
     

 

    

We are delighted to have been appointed as the contractor to undertake the building of the new café. Over the 

course of the project we will issue newsletters to keep you informed upon the progress of works and to warn of 

the health and safety risks that are posed by the construction works. 

Works started on 13th May 2024 and we have erected heras fencing around building site to separate our works 
from the public   
 
To date we have completed our site cabin set up, installed most of the below ground drainage, prepared / cast 
the reinforced concrete slab and started the timber frame 
 
 

                    
 
Over the course of the next month, the timber frame will be completed and the roofing / elevation works 
started 
 
A service trench is needed for the incoming UKPN supply up the access road to Gills Hill and the date for this is 
currently being agreed with UKPN – it is likely to be early August   
 
Construction sites are dangerous places and the fencing panels that have been erected are there to secure our 
site area and to provide protection to yourselves, so please do not enter the building site at any time. 
 
We will have many delivery vehicles to and from site over the course of the project and confirm that we will 
have a banksman in attendance for all large deliveries. Safety signage has been erected and will be maintained 
throughout the project 
 
Should anyone have any queries during the works, then please do not hesitate to speak to our site manager 
(Trevor Lam – 07796 649522) or our Construction Director (Ric Thornhill – 07971 115276) 

 
Your safety is of paramount importance to ourselves and your 

Co-operation in this matter is requested – Thank You! 
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